## Births and Deaths

Card of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements

Born

ATKINSON, James and Gail Inée MacDonaldl proudly announce the birth of their first child, a son, Stephen William James born at the Royal Victoria Hospital on Feb. 21, 1984, weighing 8 lbs. 2½ oz. first grandchild for William Mac D o n a l d o f Chateauguay.

EVANS, Randy and Nancy [née Streeter] are pleased to announce the birth of their first child, a son Michael Arthur 8 lbs. 5 3 '4 oz. on February 7, 1984 at the Barrie Memorial Hospital. Proud grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Streeter. Proud great grandparents are Mr. Walter Streeter and Mrs. Walter Streeter and Mrs. H. Ford.

McGOWAN, John and Johanne are happy to announce the arrival of their first daughter, Julie Ann 8 lbs. 2 oz. on February 22, 1984 at the Jewish General Hospital. Proud grandparents are Helen and Jack McGowan and great grandparents Allan and Bessie Elliott.

## Approaching Marriage

Gordon and Esther McIntyre are happy to announce the approaching marriage of their youngest daughter Nora to Bruce McNaughton son of Elizabeth McNaughton and the late Douglas. A March wedding is planned.

Died

GIBB-CARFLEY, [Jack] Lachlan - C.D. after a brief illness at the Scripts Memorial Hospital in La Jolla, California on Feb. 21, 1984. Beloved husband of Evelen Rachal and loving father of John [Perth, Ont], Marcia [Mrs. William McGrudden] Helen Hamilton. Christopher, and Pamela of Ottawa. Stepfather of Anna Bowen and Leslie memorial Magian. service will be held on Saturday, March 3 at St. Andrew's United Church at 2 p.m. Hemmingford. Que.

## Card of Thanks

The family of the late Lionel Robb of Valleyfield wishes to express their sincere thanks to their many relatives, friends and members of the various Masonic Orders for their kindness, messages of sympathy and charitable donations given during the recent loss of a beloved husband, loving father, father-in-law and grand-father. Please consider this a very personal thank you from all of us.

Card of Thanks

The family and grandchildren of the late Rosa-Anna Dechambault Inée Dechamps] wife of the late Olivier Dechambault, who passed away peacefully at Huntingdon County Hospital on February 8th in her 93rd year express their heartfelt gratitude to those who sent floral tributes, sympathy cards, visits to funeral parlor and also to those others who did personal acts of kindness in our sad bereavement. Please accept this as our personal thanks.

I would like to extend my sincere thanks to Dr. A. Kelen, and M. Thompson, nurses and staff on the 3rd floor during my stay at the Barrie Memorial Hospital. Many thanks also to relatives, neighbours and friends for visits, cards and flowers. All was very much appreciated. Sincerely

Mabel Baird

Mrs. Lucille Poissant and her children wish to thank all those persons who expressed their sympathy either by cards, flowers or assistance at the funeral at the death of Mr. Césaire Poissant on December 2, 1983. All was greatly appreciated.